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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 
 
 
The Pontifical Oriental Institute is pleased to announce that the Conference Plenitude of 

Grace, Plenitude of Humanity: St Nerses Shnorhali at the Juncture of Millennia, organized 

by the Pontifical Oriental Institute to celebrate the 850° Anniversary of the death of St Nerses 

Shnorhali will be held on November 30 and December 1 2023 at the Pontifical Oriental 

Institute in Rome. 

 

As you probably already know, all the other events jointly organized by the Roman Catholic 

and Armenian Churches to commemorate this important anniversary have been postponed 

due to the grave situation concerning Artsakh. 
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